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In light of the current implementation of Short-Doyle/Medi-Cal (SDMC) Phase II, Revenue
Management Division (RMD) would like to inform service providers that they are now able to
indicate on claims that two claims that might look similar to the State are in fact claims for two
distinct services.

If two services of the same type were provided to the same client in the same day by the same
billing provider, those two claims might look like duplicates to the State. With the
implementation of SDMC Phase II, providers can now use the new duplicate override “Dup
Override” check box on the Add Outpatient Claim screen in the Integrated System (IS) to
indicate on the claim that it is not a duplicate of another claim from the same billing provider.

We’re here to help you…

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact RMD
at (213) 480-3444 or via e-mail at RevenueManagement@dmh.lacounty.gov.
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